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Dear Parents,                                                                                                     4th May 2018 
 
 
 

Performance of Six Legs by Cap-A-Pie 
The North Pennines AONB Partnership’s ‘Cold Blooded and Spineless’ project aims to raise 
awareness of the complexity and beauty of invertebrates and their importance to our 
landscape and lives. The project will be working with schools in Weardale over the summer 
term. As part of this work, the theatre company Cap-A-Pie, will be performing Six Legs, an 
imaginative and original theatre show for 4-7 year olds. The show will encourage children to 
find out about the amazing world of insects through puppetry and performance, as well as 
providing plenty of chances for the audience to join in and help create the show.  
Early Years and Key Stage 1 children from our school will be attending the performance 
at St. John’s Chapel Town Hall on 22 May 2018, from 1.30pm – 2.45pm.  All parents are 
very welcome to attend this show as well and to share this experience with their children. 
There is no charge for this event. 
 
 

 www.ecb.co.uk/play/all-stars - this is the website to log onto, to find out more about the 
Cricket All Stars programme and local cricket club activities for children, recently 
demonstrated in school. 
 
 
The Weardale Action Partnership are keen to find out how they can help us in Weardale, 
especially in the upper dale.  They have identified four priority areas to focus on for the 
coming year and would like to know just what you, as an adult, would like to see provided 
for each area. Often we find children request more resources for physical activities. Please 
fill in the sheet and return to school by Tuesday 8th May.  With many thanks in advance. 
 
 
Please remember that we are off on Monday 7th May as it is a bank holiday. We return as  
normal on Tuesday 8th May. 
 
 
Please find enclosed Air Ambulance Bags for our collection at 9am on Monday 21st May. If 
you need more bags please ask as we have plenty at school. Thank you. 
 
 
For the foreseeable future, football club is still cancelled. 
 
 
 

Karen Evans and Staff. 

mailto:wearhead@durhamlearning.net
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCOaz1eHZssgCFQQwGgodn8wNDA&url=http://www.hempshillhallprimary.com/about-the-school/awards&psig=AFQjCNGUTyEE8iNBHGaTOIgdsb5tCo-WJw&ust=1444387494118762
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiBkfLf5ILSAhXCfhoKHamFAZAQjRwIBw&url=http://www.wenlockjunior.co.uk/curriculum/accelerated-reader&psig=AFQjCNFzxzNpHrL7BTUkKtiH6cS6b1Yf2g&ust=1486721857992860
http://www.ecb.co.uk/play/all-stars

